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June 20, 1994

Darryl Wilson 
249 E. Drachman 
Tucson, AZ 85705
Dear Darryl:
Sorry, you will have to count me out of "Voices From The Earth". 
The questions you have asked are very important and require a great 
deal of careful consideration and writing. My schedule is so crazy 
now and for the foreseeable future, I simply do not have time to do this project at this time.
After my term ends in the late summer of 1995 maybe I will have more time.
Congratulations on your Ford Fellowship.
Best wishes.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief
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